
It was great to get through Exam Week without any snow days!  We are busy getting ready 

for students to return on Wednesday.  Report Cards will be sent home that day. 

 

 

Ski Club 

Hey Vikings! We are all set for our third trip to the Poley. We are heading up on the 

turnaround day, Tuesday, January 28rd. The bus will be leaving the school at 3:45. 

It looks like we will have a nice night on the hill with lots of fresh snow since our last trip. 

 

 

Open House 

Please help spread the word that this year’s HVHS Open House for current Grade 8 students 

will take place on Monday, February 10.  The evening begins at 6:00 with a presentation in 

the Auditorium followed by student-led tours of our school. 

 


